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7th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our Eid-ul-Fitr celebrations, we will have an Eid party on Friday 11th April. 
 
This will take place in class and children may come in to school wearing their party clothes. 
Your child may bring in snacks, either wrap with cling film or tin foil and send to school with your 
child on the day of the party. Juice and water will be provided. Please remember we are a ‘NO 
NUT’ school. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Class teachers 
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